
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

10 February 2023 

Dear parent/ carer 

 

 

GCSE and BTEC art work 

I am pleased to inform you that all work from last year’s GCSE and BTEC courses is now ready 

to be collected. 

If you wish to collect your work, please can you do so at the following times: 

Friday 10 February 2-4pm 

Tuesday 21 February 2-4pm 

Thursday 23 February 9-11am 

Friday 24 February 2-4pm 

If these times are not convenient, please do contact us to arrange a time by emailing 

general@thehambleschool.co.uk  We kindly ask however, that if you are unable to make any of 

the days above, you do not turn up to reception to collect work without prior arrangement. 

Any work not collected by Monday 27 February will unfortunately be disposed of as we do not 

have the space to keep it. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs K Marshall 

Acting Head of Art 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 
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